
 

 

 

           4th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Now that our After School and Holiday club has moved back into The Pavilion (Scout Hut), we need to remind 
you of our expectations regarding parking and collection.  

For safety reasons - and in consideration of the negative impact on local residents - we must ask that all 
parents and carers do not attempt to drive into the London Road entrance of the school or attempt to park 
in the small number of parking spaces present in this location.   

These spaces are for staff members only and there is a very limited amount of space in this area that means 
that any ongoing flow of traffic could easily become dangerous for pedestrians.  

Parents who need to drive into school to collect their child are able to use the school car park on Birdwood 
Avenue once the normal end of day collection has been completed. They can walk up to the Pavilion to collect 
their child.  

We have made the decision to base after school club back in the Pavilion this year so that the children can 
have a dedicated space with a wide range of equipment – and also so that we can use the school hall for other 
sports clubs and activities that cannot take place outside once the winter months set in.  

We thank you for your understanding and support with this matter.  

 

Yours faithfully   

  

Rob Hackett  

Headteacher 

 


